
 

 

 

8 May 2024 
 
LGOIMA IRO-6616 
 
Paul Robinson 
paul@thewoolstore.co.nz 
 
Tēnā koe Paul 
 
Official information request for waste and freshwater pipes along Thorndon Quay – 
Follow up 
  
As advised on 26 April 2024, your first and second questions required more time to collate 
the files to send to you. This is now ready to access via a dropbox facility, which a link has 
been provided in the email. Within Dropbox there are four files, including the document 
provided earlier: 
 

- CCTV Footage and Survey report 
- Condition Assessments 
- Memo on LGWM 
- OIA IRO-616 Waste and Freshwater Pipe Failures over the past two years.pdf 

 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to email us at 
official.information@wellingtonwater.co.nz 
 
 
Nāku noa, nā  
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